On December 30, 2022, as part of the Social Services course in our Vocational School's
Elderly Care program, Aksaray Deputy Provincial Director of Family and Social Services,
Murat AKDAG, shared information with our students regarding the ministry's activities,
application requirements, and current statistical data.







